VILLAGE OF MILLINGTON PLANNING COMMISSION Regular Meeting April 19, 2016

<u>CALL TO ORDER:</u> meeting called to order at 6:04 pm by Chairman Jeff Bassett in the Village Council Chambers.

Council Chambers.
ROLL CALL Present: Jeff Bassett, Ted Wager, Jody Dean, Bob Koeltzow, Barb Maxfield, Robert Wager, Barry Bremer Absent: Gailan Reinert, Robert Wager, Shannon Bona Lucer Guest:
Guest: Zoning Administrator: zoning ordinance Books delivered. Sweet Southern Spice purchased building at 4724 Main St. half of building contains Diane's Beauty Shop, Bakery will be in the other half. Owner Pam Quirk want to have tables and chairs out front in what used to be a curbed flower bed. ZA recommended a safer alternative would be to remove the cement flowerbed edge, remove dirt and make the cement patio at sidewalk level. PC agrees this is much safer patio in business district.
MINUTES: MOTION to approve the minutes of March 15, 2016 as printed B. Koeltzow support B. Maxfield. All yes . Carried.
Old Business: Discussed asking Council to approach village attorney regarding retention pond at 8481 State St. 2 nd discussion. Zoning Books given to PC Members extras in closet for Council members.
New Business: B. Maxfield mentioned she asked at the Village Council meeting about a stipend for serving on the Planning Commission. Pointed out many other communities pay planning commission members. Planning Commission discussion ended with leaving it up to the Council.
MOTION to adjourn B. Maxfield support B. Koeltzow. All yes . Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:55 pm by Chairman Jeff Bassett.
Announcement: Next Meeting Tuesday May 17, 2016 6:00 pm
Int Date